
CALL TO WORSHIP
EPHESIANS 4:15-16

HYMNS
353 "O CHURCH, ARISE"
129 "CROWN HIM WITH MANY CROWNS"
112 "COMPLETE IN THEE"

CONGREGATIONAL PRAYER

SCRIPTURE READING
PSALM 86:1-13

HYMNS
326 "COME, THOU ALMIGHTY KING"
301 "THERE IS A FOUNTAIN"
86 "GREAT IS THY FAITHFULNESS"

MESSAGE
“ORDER IN THE CHURCH”
1 TIMOTHY 3
PASTOR KEVIN WILLIAMS

CLOSING HYMN
354 "THE CHURCH'S ONE FOUNDATION"

BENEDICTION

M E A D O W L A N D S
B A P T I S T  C H U R C H

MORNING WORSHIP SERVICES
06 November |  9:30am or 1 1am 

Prayer Time
9:00am-9:25am
Room 207 (Fireside Room)

Nursery (0-3)
9:30am and 11am

*Adult Bible Study
Fellowship Groups 
9:30am or 11am

*Children's Sunday
School/Teens 
11am

*Please see the
Information Desk for
locations and details.

All-Church Lunch
12:30pm

Sunday Afternoon Hymn
Sing
1:30pm-2:30pm

TODAY



Deacon
Nominations 

 November 6-27



Forms available at
Info Desk

13 November
4pm-8pm
Membership Class
Please sign up on the bulletin board.
6pm-8pm
Parenting Seminar
Member Care
Childcare will be provided for all classes.

17  November
10am-11am
Young at Heart gathering at Tim Hortons
(3745 17 St NW, Edmonton)

19 November
1:30pm-3:00pm
Foundation Baptist College
Friendship Reception
See college announcement board for more
details.

20 November
Lord's Supper

27 November
6pm 
The budget and other items to be voted on in
our annual meeting will be presented to the
congregation.

Teen Bible Quizzing (Room
314)

Men's Bible Study

Ladies' Bible Study

Kids 4 Truth

Monday
7pm-9pm
Men's Hockey Night
See bulletin board for details.

Wednesday 
6:30pm 

7pm

      (Room 207 Fireside
       Room)

      (Auditorium)

C A L E N D A R
I T E M S

E V E N T S

THIS WEEK:

 Be kindly affectionate to one another with brotherly love, in
honor giving preference to one another; not lagging in

diligence, fervent in spirit, serving the Lord; rejoicing in hope,
patient in tribulation, continuing steadfastly in prayer;

distributing to the needs of the saints, given to hospitality.
Romans 12:10-13






September 2022

Hebr. 10: 12-13 “But this man, after he had offered one sacrifice for sins for ever, sat down on
the right hand of God; From henceforth expecting till his enemies be made his footstool.” 

 There was a great turnout with Camp Genesis, which was held the first week of July.
Fourteen Americans attended and helped out with the camp, teaching English lessons,
making crafts, and helping wherever needed. Also, we were able to sponsor two children from
Ukraine to attend our camp. The Bible lessons throughout the week focused on the Wordless
Book. Each day the children had a Bible study. The point of Camp Genesis was to share the
word of God, which was pretty well received. Nine kids were saved throughout the week and
many seeds were planted among the other children. Praise the Lord! 
 The camp had almost the same staff from the previous year. There was one new staff
member, Zuza, who used to be a camper at Camp Genesis. She became a leader this year
and had her own group of children to guide and look after. During the camp, we talked to
Zuza about Genesis Preschool, and as of this month, we have hired her as one of our new
Polish teachers. 
 Both positions for new Polish teachers have been filled. Eva is the other new Polish teacher.
She has never worked with kids before, besides her own children, but she is doing really well.
She fits in nicely and is a great addition to the preschool. The school year already started, so
you can be praying for the upcoming year, the children, and the staff.
 Three new English teachers were hired: Hannah K., Hannah B., and Ashley D. Hannah K. and
Ashley D. will be working at the preschool located in Jaworzno, and Hannah B. will be working
at the preschool located in Leszczyny. Hannah B. will be staying with a family she knows, but
they don’t speak very much English. You can be praying for her and the family as they all
transition during this time. 
 The three new English teachers are attending our church regularly. They attended our church
picnic in August, where we were all able to fellowship and enjoy a big meal together. A family
camp for our church was also held recently. It was very good for the families and fellowship
with time away. Our study was about spiritual growth in homes. 
 Thank you for answers to our prayers. Last Saturday, we were contacted by a previous
camper, named Daniel, who attended camp in 2011 and 2012. He called and wanted to let us
know that he got saved. You can be praying for him as he is beginning his journey with the
Lord. 
The Ukrainian family went back to work on their farm. We expect them to come back after the
harvest. They left some of their belongings here, so in case things get worse in Ukraine,  they
know they can come back here. The family’s baby Maria was born on September 9th. You can
be praying for the family as there is a lot of war activity in their town right now. 
 We are still involved in humanitarian help. There is a missionary through Campus Crusade for
Christ who we donate items to, and he takes the items to the front lines in Ukraine. The items
are delivered to military hospitals where they are greatly needed. The missionary– and all of
us– truly appreciate all of the donations and prayers. Although it is not talked about much
anymore, war is still happening. You can be praying for all of the people involved in the war
and be thinking of them often. https://youtu.be/LZkNmiJO2Ys
 Polish-Ukrainian Bible Institute was established in August in the town of Lublin. This Institute is
having classes one Saturday per month. We have attended September session and was asked
to teach some of the future classes.
Thank You for partnering with us and unbelievable interest in giving, and prayer. 

Kris and Mariola Kolt

M I S S I O N A R Y
U P D A T E

T H E  K O L T S
 P O L A N D

https://youtu.be/LZkNmiJO2Ys


CONTACT INFORMATION

CHURCH OFFICE
780-440-1195

KEVIN WILLIAMS
PASTOR
587-635-2758

MARK RICHMOND
FAMILY PASTOR
587-635-2752

JEFF MCCONNELL
PASTORAL INTERN
587-635-2751

DAVID TREAU
CHURCH ADMINISTRATOR
587-635-2753

GIVING

A giving receptacle is
located by the church
office door.  E-transfer is
also available. From your
bank's website, select
the e-transfer feature.
The email address to
transfer to is                          
donations@meadowlands
baptist.com. Your
donation will be
automatically accepted,
and you will receive a
confirmation of the
transfer.  

SUBSCRIBE TO OUR
EMAILS: 

Stay Connected
Sign up at
meadowlandsbaptist.com

MEADOWLANDS BAPTIST CHURCH

Address: 2215-17 St. NW, Edmonton, AB
Email: info@meadowlandsbaptist.com
Website: meadowlandsbaptist.com

ACCESS MBC SERMONS ANYTIME!

Download ChurchOne App on your mobile device
and type in our member ID or code to get started.
Member ID: meadowlands
Code ID#: 02371


